
Replies to the comments by Editor 

Comments to the Author: 

Dear authors, 

Thanks for the revised version with the tracked changes. The manuscript is nearly ready for 

publication, subject to two minor changes: 

I would suggest the authors to add dimensions on the Figures 3c and 3d (as already done for Figure 

2) 

The authors should use standard referencing for the units; for instance m.s-1 should be used and not 

m/s. Please verify for all units through the manuscript. 

Best regards, 

Jean-Philippe Malet 

 

Reply: Thanks you very much for your suggestion!  

The paper is revised and the main changes in manuscript are listed as follows. 

(1) Dimensions are added on the Figures 3c and 3d as your suggestion. 

(2) We checked the units in the manuscript, and all units using non-standard notation were modified.  

In the revised version, all changes are marked using red font.  

Thank you again for your advices! 

      


